
 

18th January 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

NO NUTS IN SCHOOL 

Please could I remind all parents not to send into school any food containing 
nuts as we have children in school who do have severe nut allergies.   Along 
with peanuts and shellfish, tree nuts are one of the food allergens most often 
linked to anaphylaxis -  a serious allergic reaction that maybe fatal.  NO 
NUTS TO BE SENT INTO SCHOOL THANK YOU 

Operation Encompass 

Our school, alongside other schools in the Local Authority, are now part of Op-
eration Encompass.  This is a police and education early intervention safe-
guarding partnerships which supports children and young people who experi-
ence Domestic Abuse.   
(Please see more information attached to the back of this newsletter) 
 

ATTENDANCE 

Well done to classes 1, 2, 3, 5, 6, 7, 8,10, and 11 for achieving over 96%  
attendance last week. 

Holocaust Assembly  

We will have a Holocaust survivor in school on the 25th of January speaking in our Whole School 
assembly.  This is a part of Holocaust Memorial Day.  We have spoken to the charity and have a 
full overview of the survivors story.  We have been reassured that his talk will be age appropriate 
and he has spoken to many children in school assemblies. 

Spelling Shed Winners 

Congratulations to our top speller Leah Nuri with 40, 648, 784 total points 
for her correct spellings. 

DATES FOR NEXT WEEK 

* Monday 21st January - No Whole School Assembly FREDDY FIT in school please  
 remember your PE kits/CLASS 12 Parents Meetings 
* Tuesday 22nd January -Year 5 Buddhist Meditation Workshop/CLASS 5 Parents Meetings 
* Wednesday 23rd January - Water Safety Assembly/CLASS 10 and 6 Parents Meetings 
* Friday 25th January - Whole School Assembly 2pm Holocaust Memorial Survivor/CLASS 
 11 Parents Meetings 

Place Winners Total points awarded for 
correct spellings

1st Class 2 43, 919, 240

2nd Class 10 41, 537, 502

3rd Class 7 31, 705, 868




